
 
 

NFRC Technical Bulletin 2010-03 
PROCEDURES: Technical Interpretation 
DATE: June 28, 2010 
SUBJECT: Publication and implementation 

 
This bulletin relates to publication and implementation of the following 2010 Technical 
Interpretation. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the information in the NFRC Technical Bulletin, please 
contact Dennis Anderson at 240-821-9514; email: danderson@nfrc.org or Scott Hanlon at 240-821-
9519; email: shanlon@nfrc.org. 
 
 
Item 1: TI-2010-04, Vents in Glazed Wall Systems 

TIPC approved TI-2010-04.  This TI regards the procedure for modeling a vent that is utilized 
within a glazed wall system. This TI will be published into a manual later this year.  For now, 
this technical interpretation will be posted solely to the NFRC website and is to be used 
immediately upon publication. 

http://www.nfrc.org/documents/TI-2010-04 Vents in Glazed Wall System 
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